2/3/2021 Sorrento Board of Selectmen Meeting Minutes

In attendance via zoom were Rob Wilpan, Craig Clement, Jon Mickel, Kathi
Moore, Dwyane Clement, Diana Gazis, et. al.?

The meeting was called to order by Rob.
Minutes from the 1/20/2021 meeting read and approved as read.

There was discussion to follow up about the LED street lights. Dwayne was
able to reach Versant Power. They were to begin installing new fixtures.
Upon further discussion it was decided that yellow lights were more night
sky friendly and would be the more desirable choice. Dwayne was going to
follow up with Versant Power to advise them of the color choice.

There was discussion about the electrical progress in the back room of the
Community Building. Dwayne advised that the lights were unhooked but

the receptacles had not yet been removed.

The meeting was adjourned by Rob



